To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: A school community of care and compassion
Date: Monday, 29 July 2024 1:44:12 PM

Re: A school community of care and compassion
Dear Committee Secretary,

I was saddened to hear of the high levels of bullying of Australian teenagers, especially in
Tasmania. I send my children to a Christian school and am thankful that it has been a safe
space for them to learn and grow. Christian schools strive to be communities of care and
compassion. Our school works hard to address bullying and has a strong culture of care
and compassion for all students. As a parent who has seen the positive impact of a
Christian school's caring and nurturing environment on my children, I am appealing to the
Committee to ensure that these schools can continue to provide such an environment.

Sincerel
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